



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee,

Lee, London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Acting Deputy: Ms Fiona Cullen

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 8

23rd October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have made it safely to Half Term! Thank you all for your support and patience this term. We have many routines in place which we will need to continue for a while:

- Pupils from Year1 to 6 can be dropped off from 8.40 to 8.55
- We will continue with current pick up times but ask you to remember to wear a face covering to keep everyone safe
- Please follow Covid guidelines to protect everyone

Note for Your Diary

Clocks go back this weekend!

Half Term break: One week only

Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October

Monday 2nd November. INSET day

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd November

Harvest Festival

This week we celebrated eight Harvest Festivals! Each year group bubble had a special service and shared prayers, poems, and beautiful art work. Thank you so much for your generous donations. We had a fantastic amount of food to share and it has been collected already by the Manna Centre and Helping Hands and families – please see the attached poster from the Manna Centre.

























School meal menu for week beginning 3rd November (Week 1)

Please see the attached.

Applying to start primary school 2020 -21

Applications for Reception Class places for September 2021 can now be made on line. See attached PDF flyer. Please also follow this link: https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-primary-school

Parent/carer and Teacher meetings

This term teachers will be offering a 10-minute telephone catch-up to all parents/carers of pupils in their class. They will discuss the progress your child has made this term, how they have settled and their key targets for development. These calls will take place between 16th and 27th November and your child's teacher will be contacting you to arrange a mutually convenient time. Please ensure that you log into Google Classroom so you are fully aware of what is happening in your child's class. Hopefully we will be able to return to face to face meetings next term.

Dinner money

Please make sure you are up to date with paying for school meals. Reminder emails have been sent out so please check in your 'spam' folder. If you need to check the amount to pay, please email admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk If you are in difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact me headteacher@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Wednesday Word

Please see the link to this wonderful resource to share with your child, to support them in understanding the Mass Readings for the coming weekend. https://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/thewednesdaywordwebsite/

Have a really lovely relaxing week.

Margaret Hanrahan